
 

 

SUBJECT: Spring move out information 

Dear residents, 

Residence halls close May 12 at noon. 

All residents not participating in commencement must check out by May 12 at noon (or 24 hours after 
your last final, whichever is earlier). Exceptions include residents with summer contracts in Oglethorpe 
House, Rooker, McWhorter, Vandiver, the Health Sciences Campus and University Village. Please contact 
your residence hall director via email by April 15 if you feel you may need an extension. 

In the coming weeks, you’ll receive an email about scheduling a checkout time. Residents moving out 
between April 28 and May 14 must schedule a checkout time in The Dawg House.  

More checkout information 

https://housing.uga.edu/breaks-and-move-out/ 

Including a checklist, information on requesting an extension and deadlines for cancelling summer 
portion of a housing contract (Rooker, McWhorter and Vandiver only). 

Dawgs Ditch the Dumpster 

https://housing.uga.edu/about-us/sustainability-move-out-donation/ 

This annual move-out program aims to divert waste from the landfill and into the hands of local non-
profits. Begin thinking about selling, repurposing or donating items you may no longer need. Look for 
more information in the coming weeks, including a map of donation drop-off locations and a list of 
acceptable items. 

  

Shari Crandall 
Director of Residential Programs and Services 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
housing@uga.edu 
706-542-1421 

 

 


